
 

 

Section S-4 
Southern Region – Order of the Arrow 

AAL-PA-TAH — ECHOCKOTEE — OSCEOLA — O-SHOT-CAW 

SEMIALACHEE — TIPISA — UH-TO-YEH-HUT-TEE 

 

 

Arrowmen, 

On behalf of Section S-4, we are excited to announce that the 2021 

Section Conference is gearing up for take off! This year, Tipisa 

Lodge will be hosting this event April 9-11th at Camp La-No-Che in 

Paisley, Florida.  

As we take flight and shoot for the sky, this weekend will provide 

incredible experiences for the members of our Section to launch us 

to new heights. During Section Conference, we will offer signature 

experiences for all to enjoy. 

We can’t wait to see you at the event and whatever challenges may 

arise, we will always Persevere for the Future! 

This year’s Section Conference registration is centralized. All 

Arrowmen can visit https://tipisa.org/events/conference/ to 

register, as well as place your Trading Post Pre-Orders. 

Thank you, 

Adam Lucier | Section Chief 
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For more info follow us on Social Media at facebook.com/SectionS4/ , 

twitter.com/SectionS4 and instagram.com/sections4/. 
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